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Dear Parents/Carers,    30.6.23 
 

Reception – Thrigby Wildlife Park School Trip 
 
To support your child’s learning this term, Reception would like to visit Thrigby Wildlife Park on Tuesday 11th July. Since the cost 
of the coach is significantly more expensive than previous years, the coach will take the children to the venue in the morning, but 
we are asking parents to collect their child from the venue after the event at 3:00 pm prompt.  
 
Children will need to wear casual clothes suitable for the visit, e.g. trousers, a t-shirt with their school cardigan or jumper, and a 
waterproof coat. We will be walking around the venue, so sensible and comfortable shoes are a must. Your child will not need to 
bring any money. 
 
Please send in a packed lunch in a named disposable bag, with an additional named carton of drink for snack time. We will 
dispose of the cartons once your child has finished. If you would like school to provide a picnic lunch, please let us know by 
completing the slip below including the preferred choice of filling (cheese or ham).  
 
To cover the cost of entry to Thrigby Wildlife Park and transport costs, the school is asking for a donation of £15.00 per child. 
Please note if we do not receive sufficient funds, we may need to cancel the trip. If your child is in receipt of pupil premium, we 
are only asking for half the cost of the trip, which comes to £7.50.  Payment should be made on line only via ParentMail, please 
do not send in any money with your child. We will send you a message when the system goes live for payment.  
 
We would be grateful if you could complete and return the slip below, together with the attached consent form no later than 
Wednesday 5th July. Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs. S. Allen. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Reception Trip to Thrigby Wildlife Park 11th July 2023 

 
□ I consent to my child……………………………………… …………………participating in the visit to Thrigby Wildlife Park 
 
□ I enclose the sum of £15.00 as a contribution towards the cost. 
 
□ I would like a picnic lunch provided by school – please choose either ham / cheese  
                                                                                 
Please tick as appropriate                                                          
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………Print Name…………………………………………………………………….       
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